
DONATE HERE 

A conductor on a podium 
Two stage managers 
Three percussion musicians 
Four timpani 
Five string sections 
Six subscription concerts 
 

Seven days checking weather 
Eight woodwind musicians 
Nine pieces for Holiday Pops 
Ten months ‘til a new season starts 
Eleven hours on concert day 
Twelve shiny brass 
 

 

 

 

 

The 12 Days of Giving Tuesday! 
Friday, November 18 through Giving Tuesday, November 29, 2022 

The Denbow-Gasche Funeral Home will be donating $1500 to the ASO for Giving Tuesday and challenges 

you to do the same! The Ashland Symphony Orchestra’s Giving Tuesday goal is $60,000. 

Donate $1500 - $1999 and receive an invitation for two to dinner* prepared by ASO’s own Executive 

Director Martha Buckner and hosted by the Denbow-Gasche Funeral Home. 

Donate $2000 - $2499 and receive an invitation for two plus copies of all of Martha’s recipes from the 

dinner. 

Donate $2500+ and receive an invitation for two plus the recipes plus a copy of the Grammy nominated 

CD** by the New York Youth Symphony and signed by Michael Repper. 

Donations must be received between November 18 and November 29, 2022.  

Donate online at https://ci.ovationtix.com/35798/store/donations/38485 or scan the QR code below. 

Or send a check payable to ASO to Ashland Symphony Orchestra, 401 College Ave, Ashland OH 44805. 

Thank you! 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Catherine “Cathy” Hiner    Carol Ann Dana 

2022-2023 Campaign Fund Co-Chair   2022-2023 Campaign Fund Co-Chair 

*The dinner will occur between February 1 and April 30, 2023. Date to be determined. 

**The final slate for the Grammy Awards will be released on November 15. The ASO wishes Michael and 

the NYYS the best of luck! 

Come listen to what people are talking about! 

“I love being able to bring guests to ASO. They are always amazed at the quality of musicianship and the 

great space we have. It’s truly a gem” – Karen 

“We are lucky to have a symphony in Ashland. It provides a great opportunity to expose children to music.” 

– James 

"Recently, my wife and I had the opportunity to hear The Ashland Symphony Orchestra for the first time. 

It was a singular treat listening to the heavenly sounds of these magnificent musicians as they played the 

music of Brahms and Schumann.  The perfect date night listening to the 'jewel of Ashland'! We can't wait 

to hear them again!" – Billy  


